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On Jun 5, 2020, at 9:59 PM, ps f <patricia702@gmail.com> wrote: 

 

I am unable to attend the next LTAB meeting.  I hereby submit a comment--to members of the 

LTAB--on the action item concerning selecting someone to represent the LTAB in connection 

with the update of the County's Comprehensive Master Plan and Development Code (Title 30).   

  

I believe that any LTAB recommendations or approvals of potential changes to the Master Plan 

or Development Code should be voted on by the LTAB in a public meeting after the public has 

received an agenda with a detailed explanation of any such changes.  If a citizen has any 

comments or questions about changes to the Master Plan or Code, they would have the 

opportunity to attend the meeting or send comments. 

  

Thank you for your time. 

  

(Mrs.) Patricia S. Fisher 
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